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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
JORDAN DECLARES WEEKEND LOCKDOWN             
AS COVID-19 CASES SPIKE 
 

October 8, 2020, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that due to a sudden rise in COVID-19 cases in Jordan, the Jordanian Government 
has declared a nationwide 48-hour lockdown Friday, October 9 through Saturday, October 10. The 
weekend lockdowns will continue until further notice. 

There is potential impact to trucking as all cargo moving to Haifa is loaded on Saturdays in order to cross 
borders on Sundays. In reaction to this, APL Logistics is taking measures, where possible, to load cargo 
early in order to avoid border crossings Friday through Saturday. 

For more information, please see the Reuters article:  
Jordan returns to weekend lockdown as COVID-19 cases mount 

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 

https://www.reuters.com/article/health-coronavirus-jordan-lockdown-int/jordan-returns-to-weekend-lockdown-as-covid-19-cases-mount-idUSKBN26T2UF

